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Communique 02-2023 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

  

 

 
 
 

28 January 2023 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
By now you should have received the circular on the Bistro changes and introduction of meal 

packages.  You will recall in discussions last year that strong views were expressed that the 

catering services should be funded by users, rather than by everyone through a general 

levy.  During engagements on implementation of the new contract with Reef Catering which 

now does not include a  management fee it became clear  that some changes to the 

services offered by the Bistro would be required.  These have been communicated in 

management circular no 02-2023. 

These changes were informed by the need to ensure a sustainable catering service.   

You will note that some of the changes, are not entirely new but rather a restatement of long-

standing rules, which in recent times have not been fully implemented.  These include the 

booking and confirmation rules. 

We hope that you will work with management to ensure compliance with these rules, which 

are no different from general practice in the catering world. 

ResCom has already commenced discussions with  all organizers of activities which require 

catering on how to minimize the impact of the service fees on the activities, where the use of 

crockery and cutlery may be an issue. 

 

Best, 

 

Laurraine Lotter 

Chairman 

 

Changes to Bistro rules and meal 
packages 


